STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anpo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE

JERRY APODACA P.O. DRAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA; NEW MEXICO 88210
NICK FRANKLIN (505) 746-4861
SECRETARY October 25, 1978

Texas 0il & Gas Corp.
900 Wilco Building
Midland, Texas 79701

Re: Keohane Fed. Com.
#1-H-33-18-31
Eddy County, N.M.

Gentlemen:

We hereby acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Gas Connection

from Phillips Petroleum Company reporting that a connection

to the subject well was made on October 16, 1978. To date,

this office has not received Form C-104 designating Phillips
as an additional gas transporter.

Please submit Form C-104 with all of the transporters listed
thereon.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel
free to call upon me.

Sincerely yours,

VA%

W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II
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